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22
nd

 October 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are excited to have Autumnwatch week beginning on Monday and this will involve 

pupils experiencing the joy of autumn through their subject lessons, with additional time 

outside completing wider achievement and outdoor learning tasks.   

 

We are a planning a seasonal Autumnal One Planet Picnic during your young person’s 

Outdoor Learning lesson as part of Autumn Watch week beginning 25
th
 October. This is 

part of our continuing Keep Scotland Beautiful Green Flag award.  

 

Outdoor Learning lessons happen on different days of the week. Please, if possible, provide 

a snack for your young person on these days: 

 

S1 – Tuesday 26
th
 October 

S2- - Thursday 28
th
 October 

S3 – Wednesday 27
th
 October 

 

The aim of the One Planet Picnic is to eat a snack that is “good for you and good for the 

planet” while enjoying the outside. If the weather is not suitable, the picnic will happen 

inside. 

 

We encourage students to bring a healthy snack that they can eat during their Outdoor 

learning lesson.  If it is not possible, a piece of fruit can be provided by the school.  

 

During the picnic we will also be carrying out a survey about the snacks consumed and the 

packaging used. 

 

To keep updated, please follow us on Twitter. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Belinda Cook 

Ladywell East 

Livingston 

EH54 6DR 

Tel: 01506 442172 

Email: wlcedarbank-sch@westlothian.org.uk 

@cedarbankschool 


